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BOARD OF REGIONAL TRUSTEES 

 
May 24th, 2016  
 
 
The Honourable Andrew Weaver 
MLA – Oak Bay – Gordon Head 
219-3930 Shelbourne St.  
Victoria BC V8P 5P6 
 
Email: andrew.weaver.mla@leg.bc.ca 
 
 
Re:  Invitation to meet 
 
Dear Andrew Weaver:  
 
The Board of Regional Trustees will be visiting the Victoria region and will hold its May public 
meeting at école Victor-Brodeur in the morning of May 28th. I would like to take this opportunity 
to respectfully invite you to an informal meeting with the Board at the school as follows: 
 
At École Victor-Brodeur 
637 Head Street 
Victoria, BC V9A 5S9 
 
Time: 14 h 30 
Schedule: approximately 1 hour 
 
Mr. Bertrand Dupain, Superintendent, will be pleased to give you a tour of the school. Please note 
that this invitation has also been extended to Mike Bernier, Minister of Education, Dave Byng, 
Deputy Minister at the Ministry of Education, and Rob Fleming, MLA for Victoria – Swan Lake. 
 
I thank you for considering this invitation and I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Marie-France Lapierre 
President 
 
 


